July 1, 2014

Dear Community Contributor,

For the past several years we have given away backpacks and school supplies to hundreds of students in our school community at our GIVING BACK TO SCHOOL DAY event. This year our event will be on SATURDAY, AUGUST 2, AT VALVERDE PARK IN LATHROP.

Currently we are seeking donations from community businesses and organizations to help us benefit the students and their families. You can help us by providing:

- Backpacks and/or school supplies (paper, binders, pencils, crayons, scissors, rulers, etc.)
- A cash donation for the purchase of backpacks and/or school supplies
- A gift card or good from your company as a raffle prize for those who attend or to help put on this event
- Donations of food items that will help us provide a lunch meal for the students who attend (hot dogs, buns, bottled water, ice, sodas, fruit, etc.)

Our tax i.d. number is 68-0281956.

We appreciate people like you who assist us in providing positive events to the people of our community. Blessings on all you set your hands to.

Sincerely,

Jason Tacderan,
Outreach & Community Relations Pastor